

Centers for Disease Control National Institute for Occupational Safety & Health Robert A. Taft Laboratories 4676 Columbia Parkway Cincinnati OH 45226-1998

February 2, 1994

Mr. Raji Tripathi
Division of Safety Programs
Office for Analysis and Evaluation
of Operational Data
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Tripathi:

Thank you so very much for sending the three reports of incidents involving potential take-home toxins. Your timely response has made our job of responding to this congressional mandate a bit easier, which we greatly appreciate.

Sincerely yours

Diana L. Ordin, M.D., M.P.H. Deputy Associate Director for

Surveillance

Division of Surveillance, Hazard Evaluations, and Field Studies

cc: L. Reed, NIOSH/DSDTT